
Minutes of  

The United Chiropractic Association  

AGM 

 

Friday 18th October 2019 

4-5pm 

In attendance 

Paul McCrossin 

Tom Waller 

Marc Muncila 

Kerri Elston Doherty 

Ed Groenhart 

Sari Botros 

Melissa Sandford 

Richard McMinn 

 

Melissa – Opening comments and agenda 

Paul McCrossin – Executive meeting today. 

Serve Grow Protect 

For Chiropractors by Chiropractors 

The heart and home  

• ‘We’re Clinicians, not politicians’ 

• Discussed Areas to grow and expand  

• Sari – engaged with the institutions 

• New Colleges coming online.  

Events 

The UCA hosted 14 events this year, beyond CE and Spring. 

The UCA are looking to be responsive to member requests. We feel we can do better especially 

in communication.  

 

Board executives.  

Kevin Proudman and Richard McMinn will be stepping down from the UCA executive board. 

Kevin has served on every level and will be missed 

Richard will be still involved with our Peer & ethics team. 

Jonathan Clarke stepped down as secretary and board member and is remembered for his 

immense help.  



 

This leaves 3 vacancies created by the resignation of Kevin, Richard and Jonathan. 

 

Tarveen Ahulwalia was seconded by Paul Mcrossin 

Glenn Fredericksen was seconded by Monica Handa  

Andrew Robson was seconded by Charlie Moore 

 

MarcMuncila - Discussed the treasurer’s report, members facts and figures, legal defence 

scheme and the UCA’s strong financial position. 

 

Sari Botros reported on the Students. Outreached to WIOC and plans for a clinical workshop for 

Mctimoney college 

Sari was acknowledged for his excellent 1st year with the UCA and for opening doors.  

 

Kerri Elson Doherty was seconded by Estelle Zauner Maughan 

Sari Botros was seconded by Hannah Emmett 

Ed Groenhart was seconded by Richard McMinn 

 

Paul McCrossin thanked Melissa Sandford, Colleen Griffiths and Laura Sburlea for their familiar 

voice, service and for being the face of the UCA 

 

Question - X-Ray 

Paul McCrossin - HSE response across the profession, paperwork and procedures improvement 

but audited well. 

Guidance document being produced profession wide in the UK. 

From FTP angle, better to come from profession wide agreement. 

 

Melissa Sandford – Attended Association meeting 2weeks prior.  

Will produce a document collectively to respond 

2nd December is the next meeting 

Paul McCrossin working with Natalie Thring 

Secretary Report – Kerri Elston Doherty 

Governance Training 

Meeting Targets for association  

 

Paul McCrossin – Closing – Thank you 

Meeting Adjourned 5:51pm 

 


